
Year 1 – Using our senses 

This half term we have been learning about our bodies and our 5 senses. In our 

first lesson we matched our body parts to the correct sense.  

 

In our lesson about hearing, we went around the school listening to the 

different sounds. Children recorded what they heard and also described what 

they sounded like.  

 

 

In our lesson on tasting, children tasted a range of different flavoured crisps 

and then predicted what flavour they were. The children loved doing this and 

recorded their predictions and results in the table below. 

 

 

 



For our sense of smell lesson, we smelt different items and identified what they 

were. We had lots of fun guessing. We recorded our work in a range of 

different ways.  

 
 


